
*************************************************************************************************** 

Korea-Japan workshop on nuclear and hadron physics at J-PARC 

September 22, 23 

Seoul National University, Korea 

*************************************************************************************************** 

 

This workshop will cover present and future topics of hadron and nuclear physics in J-PARC. 

J-PARC is under recovery from the damage of the earthquake in March, and this time is a 

good chance to discuss the present status of the facility and future direction of J-PARC. 

 

If you would like to attend the workshop, please send the information below to 

tanida@phya.snu.ac.kr by Aug. 30th. 

A limited support will be available to about 10 people (mostly students). 

 

Sincerely, 

Kiyoshi Tanida, Seonho Choi, and Hyonchang Bhang 

-------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name in Korean/Japanese : 

Name in English           : 

Affiliation                  : 

e-mail address             : 

Talk title (if any)           : 

Support request            :  Yes/No 

- if yes, please give the type of support you want 

  (local and/or flight fee) 

Comments (if any)        : 

-------------------------------------------------------------- 


